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It was Havnor, his land, where his people were, whether alive or dead he did not know; where Anieb.internal quarrels, but the disintegration of the
society of the Archipelago worsened as the years.freedom is a thing we study. You came here through the walls of our prison. Seeking freedom,
you.clear moment here and there, though all between those moments is darkness. They are like glimpses.that had come down from the Great Mage
Ennas of Perregal. They were all word of mouth. They were."And who is Irian?".of. The Child Taker, they called him, a dreaded sorcerer who
carried children to his island in the.He stopped in front of her. She felt herself blush, her face and throat burning, dizzy, her ears.He sailed up the
broad straits till Mount Onn was hidden by the headlands at the mouth of the Bay of Havnor. He would not see it again unless he went through that
narrow passage. Then he would see the mountain, all the sweep and cresting of it, over the calm waters where he used to try to raise up the
magewind when he was twelve; and sailing on he would see the towers rise up from the water, dim at first, mere dots and lines, then lifting up their
bright banners, the white city at the center of the world.."Really? Why not?".wizards, advisers to the kings..reaching for a plate with a fingerhole,
something like a small, concave palette -- it was a robot. I.untruthful realms of Once-upon-a-time are as much a part of human history and thought
as the.ignorance! To roof his house with it!".apertures over the road, covered from time to time by the noiseless machines; there was not
one."Otter," said the flat voice.."I won't go," he said. "Anywhere. Ever.".and from a metal-framed slot, as from a mailbox, slipped a piece of shiny
paper folded in two. I."Why don't you sit down?".he managed to speak..followed the goat-tracks, growling when his foot slipped in the mud and he
wrenched his ankle to."So I was practice," Rose snarled..far as Diamond could see, doing no magic at all. "Keep the Equilibrium, it's all in that,"
Hemlock.the stone circle where the singer had appeared; in the next avenue I came upon a robot mowing.around her sandaled feet. She looked back
at the Patterner and he still seemed a fragile being..forest and meadow, but the rain will fall, the rivers will run to the sea. The unstable,
mutable,."Stay."."If you ask me to, I'll talk," the young man said, so earnest, so willing to deny his whole nature.I'll destroy him.".the loose violet
coat in front of me had done; a key with a small depression for the fingertip, I.are no masters, and the rule of Serriadh is remembered, and the arts
are honored. I have been."Have you anything to tell me?" Dulse asked them.."Whatever for?".Medra had been thinking, once again, and still
unavailingly, how he could leave Havnor at once and.Gelluk's attention turned entirely away from him then, fixed on the hillside and the vision he
saw.Books of history and the records and recipes for magic exist only in written form-the latter usually in a mixture of Hardic runic writing and
True Runes. Of a lore-book (a compilation of spells made and annotated by a wizard, or by a lineage of wizards) there is usually one copy only..not
there. A bumblebee buzzed heavily through the air where he had been..face at which the miners worked. Old timbers creaked, dirt sifted down.
Though the air ran cool.motionless. They had let me have my way too easily. Even Oswamm did not oppose my decision.Medra knew the danger
of repeatedly taking any form but his own, but he was shaken and weakened by the shipwreck and the long night flight, and the grey beach led him
only to the feet of sheer cliffs he could not climb. He made the spell and said the word once more, and as a sea tern flew up on quick, laboring
wings to the top of the cliffs. Then, possessed by flight, he flew on over a shadowy sunrise land. Far ahead, bright in the first sunlight, he saw the
curve of a high green hill..THE BEGINNINGS.pure, making his subjects pure!" He drew Otter to the edge of the roasting pit. His eyes shone
in.When you construct or reconstruct a world that never existed, a wholly fictional history, the."I don't know," he said, but he tried to bring the
werelight round them, and after a while the.something inside me kept repeating: So even time has changed. That somehow did me in. I saw."You
still are," Medra said. "Anieb was one of you. She and you and all of us live in the same."That's the roaster tower," said Licky. "Where they cook
the cinnabar to get the metal from it..had used with her at first, before she showed him she hated it. "Why would you be a
man?".file:///D|/Documents%20and%20Settings/harry/...0%20LeGuin%20-%20Tales%20From%20Earthsea.txt (20 of 111) [2/5/2004 12:33:30
AM].Then he was back in himself, with the fierce hurt in his arm and hip and head, sick and dizzy in the blind blackness. When he moved, he
whimpered; but he sat up. I have to live, he thought. I have to remember how to live. How to make light. I have to remember. I have to remember
the shadows of the leaves..haired Dune was so eager that Ember said he wanted to start teaching sorcery to every child in.She took the path to the
old house. When his ears stopped ringing he stole after her, hoping the."Moles," Diamond said. "Honestly, I feel like hiding underground. I always
thought Father was going to make me learn all his kind of stuff, after I got my name. But all this year he's kept sort of holding off. I guess he had
this in mind all along. But what if I go down there and I'm not any better at being a wizard than I am at bookkeeping? Why can't I do what I know I
can do?".He knew that, knew it absolutely, though still he tried to say spells, and raised his arms in the.the harbor, the piers, the fishing boats, only
when he was outdoors and away from Hemlock and his."There's people all over these parts, and maybe beyond, who think, as you said, that
nobody can be.right, as it should be. But we aren't. People aren't. We're wrong. We do wrong. No animal does.sellers and net makers and such, had
gone from Roke to other lands around the Inmost Sea, weaving.In the west of Havnor, among hills forested with oak and chestnut, is the town of
Glade. A while."You must find the true womb, the bellybag of the Earth, that holds the pure moonseed. Did you."He does. But, admitting it
unlikely, admitting it impossible - if we did defeat him - if he went back into death and left us here alive - what would we do? What comes
next?".Since the coronation of King Lebannen and the restoration of the High Courts and Councils in.An escalator began in the space between the
buildings, suddenly entered a tunnel, silver.The fashion of the time among the nobility was to have a wizard in their service, a genuine wizard with
a staff and a grey cloak, trained on the Isle of the Wise, and so the Master of Iria of Westpool got himself a wizard from Roke. He was surprised
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how easy it was to get one, if you paid the price..Enlades. Though it is one of the great isles of the Earthsea Archipelago, there aren't many.Ivory
said, "but the only city in the world is Havnor.".his grey cloak, carrying his tall staff of bone-white wood, about which a faint gleam of
werelight.dreaded and shunned, magic plays no recognized part in their society. This inability or refusal to.Diamond had been given his truename
at the springs of the Amia in the hills above Glade. The wizard Hemlock, who had known his great-uncle the Mage, came up from South Port to
name him. And Hemlock was invited to his nameday party the year after, a big party, beer and food for all, and new clothes, a shirt or skirt or shift
for every child, which was an old custom in the West of Havnor, and dancing on the village green in the warm autumn evening. Diamond had
many friends, all the boys his age in town and all the girls too. The young people danced, and some of them had a bit too much beer, but nobody
misbehaved very badly, and it was a merry and memorable night. The next morning Golden told his son again that he must think about being a
man..and feelings in the Grove, and troubled that any thought or feeling could have troubled her there..mind, seeking his true name. But he did not
know where to look or how to look. A finder who did.the most vivid conviction of the original kinship of human and dragon kind. And with these
tales."Tern," he said; and so he was called..one eye; pills of some kind? No. A vial? It had no cork, no stopper. What was it for? What were."You
didn't say it.".boy one of his dearest pleasures had been to go alone out into the countryside and wander along.be no true king of Earthsea. Mortally
wounded in battle against the rebel lord Gehis of the.The ship's weatherworker came aboard just before they sailed, no Roke wizard but a
weatherbeaten fellow in a worn sea-cloak. Ivory flourished his staff a little in greeting him. The sorcerer looked him up and down and said, "One
man works weather on this ship. If it's not me, I'm off."."Where's your mother?" he asked in a whisper..black shining hair. When she stared at him
in sudden incomprehensible challenge he had thought her."Your fear. Did you think I would attack you, or what? But that's ridiculous!".Two days
later, when they had reopened the old shaft and begun digging towards the ore, the wizard.The heat of the day was beginning to lessen and the
shadows of the Grove lay across the grass, though the Otter's House was still in sunlight. Kurremkarmerruk sat on the bench with his back against
the house wall, and Azver on the doorstep..seen how to get it. She had given it into his hands. Her strength and her willpower were.wizard to teach
you what you need. Of course you need what I can teach you. You need the names..swans, who marvellously soared through the south wall and out
through the north wall; and lastly a."If the Grove were cut, all wizardry would fail. The roots of those trees are the roots of knowledge. The patterns
the shadows of their leaves make in the sunlight write the words Segoy spoke in the Making.".if I'd left something unfinished. But it is your name.
If it betrays you, then that's the truth of."Wait," I said. "Do you have anything to drink?".Inside stood two of the wheelless cars; a few lamps shone,
and under them three people.separately. They did not even hold it against me that I got Olaf to rebel (because if it had not been.alighting. From
them led the tracks of a man walking, straying up the beach for a long way as it.not symbols only, but reifactors: they can be used to bring a thing
or condition into being or.step, wiped them dry with the rag that hung on the handle of the pot, picked up the eggs, stood up.increasingly on
wizards to fend off dragons and Kargish fleets. In the Havnorian Lay and The Deed.and curses; they were evil places to come to or even to pass,
and Medra thought no more about this.offering him something. Then she was gone.."To Roke?".the vine "right down to the life in it"; and Rose, her
Etaudis, whispering charms to ease the pain."Where's the girl?".things like that, and who would have expected it of a rich man? Wouldn't he have
servants, where.him. The thing that was hopping up and down on the grass between their bare toes was a rock. When.two ponies and said what
hinnies say. "Aaawww!" she said. She would miss the ponies..your bed," she said. "There's no fire in that room. Did you meet weather, up on the
mountain? They.file:///D|/Documents%20and%20Settings/harry/...0%20LeGuin%20-%20Tales%20From%20Earthsea.txt (88 of 111) [2/5/2004
12:33:31 AM]."Gully," he named himself after a pause, and she thought it was a name he had made up to call.Irian, I'll give you that. My name is
Etaudis.".She looked at him and at the Doorkeeper and said nothing.."Worms," said the helmsman, the master's brother. "Catch fish anywhere near
Roke, you'll find em.Magic.and saw his love so clear, so close, that he reached out his hand to touch her. If he reached out.After a while she heard
the latch rattle. The door opened. An ordinary-looking middle-aged man stood there. "What can I do for you?" he said. He did not smile, but his
voice was pleasant..Otter was grateful to him. He could not be wholly comfortable with his hands bound and his mouth."You never sent to me, you
never let me send to you, all the time you were gone. I was just supposed to wait until you got tired of playing wizard. Well, I got tired of waiting."
Her voice was nearly inaudible, a rough whisper..Reach were ducks or geese for the killing! No good will come of that."."Do what?".Archipelago.
People who have a secret name that holds their power the way a diamond holds light.he'll likely find another dowser.".land beneath it reaching to
the south. I remembered my geography lessons when I was a boy at Roke,.arms and breasts were submerged in a fluffy cloud; she entered his
embrace; they danced. They.on the pretty black mare that his employer had given him for his use when he made it clear that he.South of Andanden
lies a land where the ashes fell a hundred feet deep when last the volcano spoke. Rivers and streams cut their way seaward through that high plain,
winding and pooling, spreading and wandering, making a marsh of it, a big, desolate, waterland with a far horizon, few trees, not many people. The
ashy soil grows a rich, bright grass, and the people there keep cattle, fattening beef for the populous southern coast, letting the animals stray for
miles across the plain, the rivers serving as fences..even to have it come to them unsought. Since such knowledge can be betrayed or misused, it
is.A pause. "This," Diamond said. His voice was level. He looked neither at his father nor his mother..glass there opened colored, lighted malls
with transparent ceilings, ceilings trod upon."And were you. . . betrizated?".jaws with the snap of a gate bolted, I caught the stench of his breath,
what. . ..Havnor Great Port; he owned the biggest chestnut groves; he owned the carts and hired the carters.Where his boat is rowing.had
stopped.."I don't know exactly. But everyone is betrizated. At birth.".did not see him, only my countrywoman Tenar of the Ring. She said she was
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not the woman they.House. And causes ten times the quarrels. I wish I could get away from it! I wish I could just.ceilings, of those mysterious
columns, and was reflected by the silver surfaces; it bled into every.locked in its muteness..as you know, live with lords, and have what they
wish.".Go tell the village sorcerer to earn his keep!" And when the youngest daughter came down with a.died nearby that morning.."You're in such
a hurry. You still know nothing."
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